
18 April 2018 

Greenpower Energy Limited (ASX: GPP) advises that it was notified on 13 April 2018 that it did 
not receive a RJIP (Regional Jobs & Investment Packages) grant pursuant to the application 
referred to in its Quarterly report for the quarter ended 31 December 2017.  

GPP’s RJIP application was seeking project feasibility study funding for its OHD commercial 
pilot plant project. The application was submitted for a grant of AUD 590K.  

GPP will continue to review grant opportunities and submit applications. GPP is confident its 
applications identify a clear industry problem and a strategy to provide solutions which will 
provide employment opportunities and develop of a new industry. 

GPP still plans to build a PDU (Process Demonstration Unit) and to continue to carry out field 
trials of its plant growth bio-stimulant, and, dependent on the success of these, to build a 
Commercial OHD Plant 
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